
  
From: Ana Alvarez-Tsinoglou < >  
Sent: 2023/02/02 7:49 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]RE: Opposition : February 13th, 2023 Planning and Development meeting 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
  

To whom it may concern , 
  

My name is Ana Tsinoglou, I'm a resident in Ward 6 and I oppose the applications 
presented at the Feb 13th, 2023 Planning and Development Meeting. 

OZS - 2020 - 0036   Mocon Greenhouses, 1879 Queen Street West 
 
OZS - 2021 - 0018   Rotary Glen Club, 1857 Queen Street West  

Kind Regards,  

Ana Tsinoglou 

  

Sent from my iPhone 
Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: 
http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Online-Services/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx 


